Non-Executive Directors’ Report to SCCA AGM 2013
I was slightly shocked and very honoured to be asked by the SCCA board last year to join in the position of non-executive director.
Throughout this past year, I have had the opportunity to be involved in internal SCCA matters.  This including being on the panel for meeting of the disputes committee.
I currently work in information technology.  In one of the first board meetings I attended the subject of the SCCA website came up.  I have been corresponding with Brian Skinner with a view to being able to take over the running of the site if Brian becomes unable.  This is still a work in progress.
Richard Thursby 
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